
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
November 2, 2022 

            Contact: Alison Jakubcin 
      Marketing Specialist 

  989-354-1531 
             ajakubcin@aaacu.com  

AAACU Offers Holiday Loan Special 
Alpena, Michigan, November 2, 2022 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) is once 
again offering a holiday loan special to its members. 

Each year AAACU offers its members a special holiday loan rate to help members in need of 
extra funds during the holiday season. This year the credit union is offering a low rate of 2.99% 
APR* for up to $2,500.00 with 12-momth repayment terms. With interest rates rising AAACU is 
proud to offer its members a low-rate options to assist them with their financial needs. To learn 
more about this offer visit aaacu.com. 

*APR= Annual Percentage Rate. Loan based on an assessment of individual credit worthiness and our underwriting 
standards. Federally insured by NCUA. Offer expires 1-31-2023 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten 
locations: a main office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with 
branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, 
Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As 
of September 30, 2022, AAACU, provides service to 33,454 members with total assets equal to 
$570,945,829. 


